
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
As you will all be aware from the information shared at the Meet the Teacher 

events, we have invested in a new resources to support the children with their 
spelling – SpellingFrame.  

 

All children from year 2 upwards have log in details for this website, and they are 
stuck in both their reading record and spelling book.  

 
Age appropriate spellings will be taught weekly by the class teacher, with a 
test/quiz happening every Thursday. Spellings are taken from the National 

Curriculum, and follow various rules and spelling patterns. New spellings will be 
sent home on a Friday.  

 
Spellings can be practiced the ‘traditional’ way with pen and paper, or children can 
access various games and activities on SpellingFrame to develop confidence and 

expertise in their weekly spellings. Children earn points on the website the more 
they play, with effort being highly rewarded. The children will have opportunity to 

access the website at school on laptops and iPads at various times throughout the 
week. We would like parents to support us by using this resource at home too.  
 

If there are any further questions, please do not hesitate to email the office or 
speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 
Thank you in advance for supporting your children with this at home.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Grundy 

Headteacher 


